
 

PROPERTY ASSESSMENT APPEAL BOARD 

 

EVENT NOTICE 

   

February 8, 2023 

Stakeholders Forum 

 
You are invited to attend the hybrid (virtual and in-person) 2023 PAAB Annual Stakeholders 

Forum.  

 

Date:  Friday, March 31, 2023 

Time:  10:00 – 12:00 pm 

Location: Suite 1270, 605 Robson Street, Vancouver, BC; and by Video Conference

  

RSVP to: office@paab.bc.ca 

 

The Board is hosting its annual Stakeholders Forum to review the past year and get feedback 

on our processes.  We invite everyone involved in assessment appeals throughout British 

Columbia to attend the Forum.   

  

If you have feedback on the topics,  particular issues you would like discussed, or 

suggestions you would like to make for appeal management practice in the coming year, 

please send your suggestions in writing to Erin L. Frew, Acting Chair at erin.frew@paab.bc.ca 

by Friday, March 17, 2023.  

 

If you are unable to attend the Forum but wish to provide comments, ask questions or raise 

concerns respecting the Board’s processes, you can do so by contacting Erin L. Frew, Acting 

Chair at erin.frew@paab.bc.ca. 

 

Please RSVP by email to office@paab.bc.ca or (604) 775-1740, by Tuesday, March 28, 
2023.  Your RSVP should include your preference for in-person or videoconference 
attendance.   
 
Capacity for in-person attendance is limited.  Please RSVP early to reserve your spot.   
 
You will receive a link to the videoconference after providing your RSVP.  Only registered 
attendees will be admitted to the videoconference.   
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